For Immediate Release





September 27, 20XX






For more information, contact:

Sam Smith  

Phone: 315-000-000

E-Mail: ssmith@Zuniversity.edu

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Colgate Students Speaking Out on Money in Politics
Utopia, TX – Hundreds of Z students gathered on Thursday to participate in a rally calling for campaign finance reform. Students like Rebecca Smith, a Z junior majoring in political science, are joining the intensifying national debate on money in politics: “I came today because I’m just so disgusted with our current system. There’s no question that students are going to play a big role in pushing for campaign finance reform.” Speakers at the rally included student leaders from five different campus organizations including the Progressive Student Alliance…(etc)…

Z University students working with Democracy Matters—a non-profit bi-partisan organization founded by NBA player Adonal Foyle—organized the rally held on the University’s main quad. This academic year, students on over 50 campuses across the country are working with Democracy Matters to raise awareness of the problem of private money dominating election campaigns. Heading up Democracy Matters’ Z Chapter is Sam Smith, a junior English major who joined Democracy Matters because he felt he had “found an issue that really spoke to the concerns of students.”  Smith is enthusiastic about the organization’s ambitious plans for this academic year: “We want to get the word out on campus and in the community—that students will fight to get big money interests out of politics.”

Democracy Matters students work with a staff of university professors who provide organizing expertise, educational training, and yearlong mentoring. Student efforts include working with university faculty to weave the issue of money and politics into service learning classes, mobilizing on campus, establishing coalitions between community groups and students, and overseeing community outreach programs such as presentations to local high schools.  More information on Democracy Matters is available at www.democracymatters.org







